Hillsboro Police seek missing woman

by Bend_Weekly News_Sources

HILLSBORO, Ore. -- Hillsboro Police Detectives are looking for Juanita Rosales-Garcia, a 40-year old female
missing from Hillsboro. Sheis not believed to be endangered, but did leave her residence abruptly and has not
been heard from since. Juanita Rosales-Garcia

Rosales-Garcia left her home on March 9, 2009 at 7:40 p.m. driving a red 1995 Chevrolet Blazer with an
Oregon License plate XFL132. She is described as an Hispanic female, 55", 150 Ibs, with black hair and
brown eyes. She was last seen wearing a black coat. If she is located, the public is encouraged to call 911 or
Hillsboro Detective Patrick Brady at (503) 681-6175.
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